
 

 

 

Our Ref: 006 14 

 

10
th

 January 2013 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The school has recently created a link with Lancashire County Cricket board.   

 

As a result, Lancashire Cricket Board would like to offer students at St Margaret’s the opportunity 

to gain a qualification as a cricket leader. The course will take place at St Margaret’s and is free of 

charge. 

 

The details are as follows:- 

 

Date -   Wednesday 5th February 

 

Venue - School Sports Hall  

 

Start-   9.20am  

 

Finish- 3.15pm 

 

 

Students should arrive at school at normal time in full school uniform and attend registration.  They 

should then make their way down to the Sports Hall.  Students should bring with them appropriate 

sportswear.  Lunch will be in school as normal. 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip below giving permission for your son to attend this event. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr R Houghton 

Teacher of Physical Education 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip – Please return to Mr Houghton. 
 

Name: _______________________________   Form: _______________ 

 

I give/do not give* permission for my son to attend this course. (*delete as appropriate) 

 

Signed: ________________________ Parent/Carer              Date:  _______________ 

 


